
 

 

 

 
   
   
 
 
 

Monday 28th April 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to officially welcome your child to the Beaconside Primary School community on behalf of the 
staff and governing body.  
 
We are very pleased that your child is continuing their journey beyond Nursery with us and feel honoured 
that you have chosen us for your child’s primary school experience. Hopefully, as an existing parent, you will 
have gained an understanding of the school we are so proud of.  
 
Whilst it is my priority that the education children receive, here with us, will enable them to achieve their 
academic potential and progress confidently into the next phase of their education, it is also part of my vision 
that all our children are filled with positive experiences and are nurtured in order to develop within them a 
confidence to embrace whatever comes their way.  Underpinning the above is my desire that the children of 
Beaconside will develop the values that will enable them to be good citizens and that will prepare them to 
deal effectively with the challenges that the modern world presents. 
  

This vision is shared by all of the team here at Beaconside and the staff recognise our children are unique 
individuals with often very specific talents and needs.  They work tirelessly to provide a varied and engaging 
curriculum and a positive school experience. You’ll find our classrooms busy with activity and full of creativity 
and learning, making Beaconside a special place indeed for all of our pupils. 
 
I appreciate that starting school can be daunting for both parents and children, even those who have 
attended our Nursery and I would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that our approach to 
induction will ensure your child, and yourselves as parents, will be supported and this transition will be as 
seamless as possible.  
 
We will confirm what the induction process will look like soon. In the meantime, attached to this letter is a 
document regarding school readiness and the things you could be working on at home to help your child 
prepare for school. Mastering these areas can have a huge impact on a child’s ability to access the Reception  
class provision and we would very much encourage you to work on these areas. 
 
I look forward to working together in partnership. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Hadley 
Headteacher 
 
 


